Miracle Man Movers, LLC

Attn: Jeff Killup, Executive Secretary

Subject: Petition for Exemption from WAC 480-1 5-302(11) to Allow Reinstatement of

S

THG068778 before 12 months since cancellation.

Dear Mr. Killup,

I am petition for exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11) so that Miracle Man Movers LLC
can reinstate it’s household goods moving permit that was cancelled on December 11.
2023. The permit was cancelled because Miracle Man Movers did not have proof of
cargo insurance on file at the time. The circumstances that cause this are:

1. November is our usual renewal period however we were having issues due to
returning our leased vehicle. The insurance company kept asking for a Bill of
Sale in which we could not provide because we did not sale a leased vehicle.
Therefore, they could not post our insurance even though we were paying
monthly on websites (Federal & State)

2. We moved in September 2023 and all documentation UTC sent was not
forwarded to us and as of today we received upon our inquiry to our Permit.

3. During the month of December, we had some unforeseen issues and due to
holiday timeframes were not monitoring email as we should have.

4. We had an employee hit in a cross walk while traveling to work and rushed to
hospital. Another employee did not show up therefore requested a welfare
check he was found to have had a stroke in ICU. Due to both having no family,
we became their family. This did cause a financial impact being short staff and
trying to hire in the month of December & January with holidays and weather.

We came into the moving industry with little knowledge regarding the transportation
industry.

Fortunately, all our insurances were in place it was the ability not to file due to the
lease issue and the illness in December.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Bullock



